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Parish Councils Support Honley Show

Holme Valley and Kirkburton Parish Councils weregsed to support Honley Show last week where tady h
a joint stand, manned by the Councillors. Theldisphowcased their past achievements and alsicizeol
the services and advice available via the Councils.

Chairmen, Clir Rhona Bratt and ClIr John Hirst atted and circulated amongst the crowd, answering
guestions about the council and offering help gs@piate.

Kirkburton Parish Council Chairman, ClIr John Hissid, “It was a lovely day, and good to see soyman
people supporting the Show. | enjoyed meetingptitdic and offering help and advice where | coalslwell
as making people aware of the way the Parish Cboaihelp both community organisations and orginar
members of the public in our area. It was alse ticwork with our colleagues in the Holme Vallesth
whom we have much in common.”

As well as an opportunity to co-operate with itoie@ Councillors in Kirkburton PC, the Show gavelrle
Valley Parish Council a good opportunity to consvith the public on a number of matters. The puhlere
consulted on whether or not to adopt a numberapt®ne boxes which are being decommissioned by BT,
and on the addition of names to war memorials éHblme Valley. To encourage residents to getodt
about in the beautiful Holme Valley, a competitisas run at the Show, to identify the location g&fbf the
150 public seats in the Valley.

Kirkburton PC also handed out leaflets advertishrjr forthcoming Environment Fayre, which will tak
place on 18 September at the Hub in Kirkburton, when the jndgind prize-giving of the sunflower
competition will take place. There will also bésaand crafts
activities for the children, and local environmgnbups will
take part. The event will be opened by the Maydfitklees at
11 am.
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Contact: Angela Royle, Clerk — Tel: 01484 604391
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Office Hours: Monday and Thursday 9.30 amto 180 p §
An answering machine is available at other times, o
messages can be sent by email to the above address.

Clir John Hirst & ClIr Rhona Bratt at the Honley@&h



